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Dear colleagues, 
 
We are pleased to share with you the following information from FICSA Legal Experts: 
 
Do international organisations have a positive duty to prevent harassment?  
 
Neha Dubey and Ludovica Moro look at whether there is a positive duty for international 
organizations to prevent harassment. This means taking actual steps for the early recognition 
of hostile work practices and proactive measures to stop harassment occurring in the first 
place.  
 
You can find more information on their activities in their website: Modulaw 
 

____________________ 
 

 

Disclaimer 
These resources and articles are provided for the convenience of FICSA members and do 

not constitute legal advice, are not intended to be a substitute for legal advice and should not be relied 
upon as such. You should seek legal advice or other professional advice in relation to any particular 

matters you or your organisation may have. The views expressed are those of the author(s) and do not 
necessarily reflect those of FICSA. 

 

 

https://modu.law/2022/03/04/do-international-organisations-have-a-positive-duty-to-prevent-harassment/
https://modu.law/

